
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, August 14, 2013 
CSPS-RFP-1314-EB009 
 
 
 
Question: We would like an extension of a week to answer this RFP (as it was posted on Aug. 
12).  5 working days on a proposal of this size is below standard time, particularly this time of the 
year when resources are hard to reach (holidays) 
 
 
 
Answer: Due to time restraint, CSPS will allow an extension up to August 22, 2013 at 2pm  ET 
 
 


